
Dear GEAA members and friends, 
  
Our fundraiser at California Pizza Kitchen last month was a great 
success!  CPK reported over $1,250 in sales that day from GEAA 
members and friends, making the CPK/GEAA fundraiser their second 
most profitable ever. They were so happy with us that they catered 
our Legislative Wrap Up party at Joan Grona's gallery at no cost 
with a very generous supply of pizzas and snacks. 
  
It was great to see so many of our members and friends enjoying 
pizzas, wine and great company at both events. We are extremely 
thankful that CPK agreed to host us and donate a portion of their 
proceeds to our organization, but without such an enthusiastic 
group of supporters, the event would not have been a success.   
  
Thank you for your continued generosity in support of our mission 
and in keeping Central Texas a great place to live.  
  
Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 

The Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
 

http://www.cpk.com/
http://www.aquiferalliance.org/

